
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Public Notice 
 

In light of the amendments to the Biological Diversity Act, 2002, and the Biological 

Diversity Rules, 2004, the NBA is in the process of revising the ABS Application 

Forms in the ABS e-filing portal (absefiling.nic.in). The revised version of the ABS 

Forms will be available to users from February 3, 2025, at 11:00 AM. 

Until the new application forms are made available to the public, the old portal 

(absefiling.nic.in) will not be available for public access from February 1, 2025, at 

5:45 PM. 

 
Administrative Officer, NBA 


